
Atherton St George’s CE Primary School 
and Little Dragons’ Community Pre School 

NEWSLETTER 
 

 

 

Friday 30th June 2017 
 
Miss Young - What’s been happening this week….? 

Dear Parents/Guardian, 
 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank the School PTFA and staff for their support at Atherton 
Carnival, the event was attended by many parents and pupils a great time was had by all, the PTA managed 
to raise a staggering £260 on their stall even getting ‘soaked in the stocks’ for the cause.  
 
This week our worship theme has been ‘The Church Meets Trouble’. On Tuesday Mrs Turner and the 
worship team lead our whole school worship where they acted out the story and shared prayers they had 
written.  
 
Our Year 5 & 6’s have been very busy this past week preparing for their graduation on July 20th. They have 
also been learning about the ‘Mayan Civilisation’ as part of their CFL work. In Year 3 & 4 the children have 
been learning about persuasive language as part of their Literacy unit. The children then used their new 
knowledge to for a debate within their classes. 
 
 In Year 1 & 2 the children have been busy writing a narrative about the storm in Shakespeare’s ‘The 
Tempest’. They have also been sorting and classifying animals as part of their Science topic. 
 
Next Friday is School Sports Day with KS1 being held at 9:30a.m. (Parent’s to arrive at 9:00a.m.) and Key 
Stage 2 at 1 o’clock (Parent’s to arrive at 12:30p.m.)  
Little Dragon’s Sports Day is 13th July at 9:30a.m. (Parent’s to arrive at 9:20a.m.) 2 Year Old’s Sports Day is 
13th July at 10:30a.m. (Parent’s to arrive at 10:20a.m.) 
 
 
Next week we will be holding our progress meetings in school and looking at transition ready for our 
Moving Up days the following week and school reports which will be coming home on Friday 14th July.   
Your child will bring home a letter next Friday explaining which class they will be moving up to and who 
their new teacher will be.  
 
Hopefully the weather will brighten up over the weekend! 
 
Miss Young 
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What’s coming up … 

Monday 10th July – Moving Up Day 
 

Tuesday 11th July – Moving Up Day 
 

Wednesday 12th July – Attendance Treat (97%)  
 

Thursday 13th July – 1:30 p.m. – Year 6 Leavers assembly – Atherton Parish Church 
 

Friday 14th July – P.M. – School Prize Day 
 

Monday 17th July – Year 6 – Leaver’s Treat 
 

Wednesday 19th July – Little Dragons Graduation 
 

Thursday 20th July – Year 6 Graduation. 
 

 

Notices: 
 

Please be reminded that Parents/Carers are not permitted to enter 
the school car park to drop off children for breakfast club or at the 
start or end of the school day as reversing cars are very dangerous 

in the area where children are entering the school grounds on foot. 
Please also take care when parking near the school and remember 

that it is illegal to park in the bus lane. 
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